





March 22, 2007

Ms. Cathleen Curran Myers

Deputy Secretary

    for Water Management

PA Department of Environmental Protection

16th Floor Rachel Carson State Office Building

Harrisburg, PA 17105

Dear Deputy Secretary Myers:

As you may know, the relationship between public health and environmental protection is a priority issue for the Citizens Advisory Council.  We have been involved in a number of activities related to this priority, including the joint Department of Environmental Protection/Department of Health Environmental Health Tracking project, fish advisories, pollution prevention (particularly of toxic substances), educating decision-makers about how the public perceives risk, and polling the public on their knowledge of the association between health and the environment.
We have been following the issue of unregulated contaminants with both interest and concern.  We commend you and the Department for taking the initiative to address this issue here in Pennsylvania.  Your staff has provided us with updates on both DEP and EPA activities relating to unregulated contaminants.  We applaud your efforts, despite limited resources and other pressing water-related issues, to get a handle on this potential risk to the Commonwealth’s environment and her citizens.    Please let us know how we might assist or promote this effort.   

Thank you again for your foresight on this issue and your continuing commitment to protecting Pennsylvania’s environment.

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Carrow

Chair

